
 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:  Matt Hudelson, Executive Secretary, Faculty Senate 

 

FROM: Mary Wack, Provost’s Office  

 

SUBJECT: Discontinuing the BA in Communication and Society 

 

DATE:  December 3, 2020 

 

 

On September 24, 2020, the Faculty Senate was presented with a notice from 

the College of Communication that the Bachelor of Arts in Communication and 

Society would be placed in moratorium for two years.  

 

Since that time, the College has determined that the degree should be 

discontinued.  The Provost’s Office has no concerns with this proposal as 

outlined in the memo from Dean Pinkleton. 

 

The degree will be removed from the catalog as well as from admissions and 

recruitment materials.  Following notification to the NWCCU, the official closure 

will be fall 2021. 

 

 

 

 


